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To whom it may concern… 

 

In regards to HB 1377, I am in FULL SUPPORT if this bill.   

A bill to protect individuals from medical procedures with the potential to do harm and the 

administering agent responsible for providing this information and held responsible for any 

damages….priceless. 

 

Helping Create Health and Wellness, 

 

Dr. Allen Rudolph 

 

 


